Department of City Development

Brian F. O’Connell, AICP
Director of City Development

Room 306 - City Hall

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
Joseph G. Heck, AICP 262-636-9151
Assistant Director of City Development City of Racine, Wisconsin . Fax: 262-636-9329

September 9, 2009

Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request to repeal the Resolution 08-0839 regarding Adams Outdoor
Advertising.

Dear Mayor Dickert:

City staff has been unable to obtain an agreement as called for in this resolution on terms
that sufficiently protect the City’s interests. I therefore ask that the resolution be repealed.

Please refer this matter to the Public Works and Services Committee for its review and
recommendation.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

C: Nicole Loop, Assistant City Attorney
File
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